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   ADMINISTRATION  

 

 

 

                                                    

23.1.2023 

Advisory 
 
 It has come to the notice of the administration that a group of students have in the name of JNUSU released 

a pamphlet for screening a documentary/movie “India: The Modi Question” scheduled for 24th January, 

2023 at 9:00 p.m. in Teflas. No prior permission for this event has been taken from the JNU Administration. 

This is to emphasize that such an unauthorized activity may disturb peace and harmony of the University 

Campus. The concerned students/individuals are firmly advised to cancel the proposed programme 

immediately failing which a strict disciplinary action may be initiated as per the University rules.  

This issues with the approval of the Competent Authority. 

                                                                     
                                                                                           (Registrar) 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Circulation:  

1. All concerned  

2. Director, CIS – with the request to display the above circular at the University Website/e-

office/other online platforms. 


